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Osborn Aquatic Center is hugely important to our Corvallis community, not just for 

swimmers like me (73 and still going strong) but for little kids learning to love the 

water in the many classes offered, competitive high school swimmers, the only 

Masters swim group anywhere around, recreational swimmers of all shapes and 

sizes, and many more.  Having it closed has been like a huge hole opening up in the 

heart of our home.   

 

This is the first time in my life I have ever contacted any government in support of 

anything!  Please help us get back our beloved pool.  Many thanks for your 

consideration. 


